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Ken Werner 
Werner Meat Snacks 
PO Box 277 
Tillamook OR  97141 
 
Dear Ken: 
 
As you know the Association of Oregon Counties holds a conference every fall and the participating 
counties contribute samples of products that are made locally to serve at “The Taste of Oregon” event. 
We have proudly served your jerky at this tasting event for several years and we would be delighted to 
have the opportunity to promote your products again this year.  
 
Last year, due to COVID-19, the tasting event was cancelled. This year, the event will be held again but 
with additional guidelines that require all donated products to be prepackaged. It would be a pleasure to 
serve and promote your products again this year if you are able to donate any items that are individually 
prepackaged, or sample sized that we could share. 
 
If you are able to donate again this year, we would be very appreciative, but also understand this last 
year has been a difficult time for local businesses. Executive Assistant, Isabel Gilda will follow up with 
you or you can contact her directly at 503-842-3431. To show our support for local businesses, we could 
also consider purchasing prepackaged samples from you to share at the event. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity and continued support of Tillamook County. It is a pleasure to share 
your delicious jerky and promote your products throughout Oregon and beyond.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR TILLAMOOK COUNTY, OREGON 
 
 
                                                                  
Mary Faith Bell, Chair   David Yamamoto, Vice-Chair      Erin D. Skaar Commissioner 
 

 

 


